
Gaines expresses sadness over
friend, colleague’s passing
To the community,

I am very saddened to learn of the passing of my colleague and
friend,  Dave  Cox.  Over  nearly  12  years  in  the  state
Legislature and many years in local government, Dave leaves
behind a tremendous legacy of public service to the people of
the Sacramento region and all Californians.

On a personal level, I enjoyed working side by side with Dave
during these past four years as we fought hard together for
the interests of the constituents we were both privileged to
represent. I learned a great deal from Dave and appreciate the
counsel he gave me over the years. My thoughts and prayers go
out to Maggie and the entire Cox family during this very
difficult time.

Ted Gaines, state assemblyman representing Tahoe
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